
 

SUNDAY MARCH 26th 2023 from 2pm to 6pm 

admission FREE when registered via www.musicproject.uk 

or £5 ‘cash on the day’ donation 

St Mary’s Halls, St Mary's Dr, Reddish, Stockport SK5 7AX 

 
Stockport Music Project, delivering music learning and activities for young 

people aged 11-18, is opening its doors for a special Gathering on 

Sunday March 26th 2023, from 2pm until 6pm. 

 

We welcome young people who would like to perform, we’ll be delivering music 

masterclasses, live music performances courtesy of young musicians and 

singers, and making refreshments available throughout. 

 

Registration for The Gathering is free; contact e-mail and more information can 

be found online at www.musicproject.uk. For those who do not register in 

advance, we are asking for an ‘on the day’ cash donation of £5 for the day. 

 

Our venue is St Mary’s Halls in South Reddish, behind St Mary’s Church, a safe 

warm space with ground floor access, a car park and stops for the 203 bus just a 

couple of minutes away. 

 

We hope you can join us, and look forward to meeting you. 

Thanks and all good things, on behalf of StoMP, 

Darren Poyzer (Project Manager) . e: stockportmusicproject@gmail.com 
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